
 
HANOVER AREA MANAGEMENT ASSOCIATION 

Board Meeting Minutes 
April 11, 2018 
Panera Bread 

 
Executive Director – Lisa Moore (phone) 
President – Jamie Leonard, Rabbit Transit  
Treasurer – Judy Rang, Brown’s Orchards 
Secretary – Corey Fodor, The Performance Group 
Education Chair – Christine Brown, Sheridan 
Membership Chair – Alesia Reese, Knouse Foods 
Member at Large – Damarys Diaz, R.H. Sheppard  
 
Not Present:  
Vice President – Matt Baile, Sheridan 
Member at Large –Jimmy Lynn, Harley Davidson 
 
Meeting called to order at 7:04 am  
 
Minutes: The minutes from the February 7, 2018 meeting were reviewed.  Judy made a motion to 
accept the minutes and Damarys seconded the motion.  
 
Treasurer’s Report: Judy Rang will supply information at a later date. 
 
Correspondence:  
Hanover Chamber newsletter 
Letter from Hanover Chamber reminding us that we have not renewed our 2018 membership. We 
discussed the conversation at our last meeting that at this time we are not going to renew our 
membership.    
Hanover Nighthawks newsletter 
 
Newsletters:  Lisa is going to resend the last newsletter as a reminder of our April event and 
presentation of the scholarship winners 
 
Membership:  Nothing to report this month 
 
Education: Classes are over for the spring. 
Christine wants to form a committee to start working on the fall classes.  We need volunteers. 
 
Scholarship:  Winners have been announced.  They are Mikel Grim from Hillandale and Abbigail OLeary 
from Spring Grove and Autumn Moore from Liberty University. Presentations of these awards will be on 
April 25th at The Bridges, Green Horizon Grill. 
 
We discussed changing the topic for next year.  This way those that have applied before have the 
opportunity to do so again.  It was suggested to check out the local Rotary Clubs and such to see what 
topics they ask of their scholarship candidates. 
 
Nominating:  The slate of nominees this year is: 



President:  Jamie Leonard from Rabbit Transit 
Vice President:  Corey Fodor from The Performance Group 
Secretary:  Damarys Diaz from Sheppard, a WABCO Company 
Treasurer:  Judy Rang from Browns Orchard 
Member at Large:  Mikel Grimm from Hillandale Farms 
Past President: 
Executive Director:  Lisa Moore 
Membership Chair:  Alesia Reese from Knouse Foods 
Education Chair:  Christine Brown from Sheridan Press 
 
We will have final vote at our April meeting 
 
Website:  Will update recent meeting minutes, scholarship winners. 
 
Old Business:  Spring Seminar:  our seminar was a great success and we had great feedback on the 
speaker and her presentation. 
 
We set for our scholarship presentation at Green Horizon on April 25th. 
 
New Business:  We have a confirmed date of August 15th for the crab picnic at Bay City. 
 
Next Board Meeting: will be June 13th as a dinner meeting at C&D.  
 
Judy made a motion to adjourn and it was seconded by Damarys.  
 

Prepared by: Corey Fodor 


